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THIS IS EXHIBIT "C" 

REFERRED TO IN THE AFFIDAVIT OF 

JANE MUSTAC 

SWORN BEFORE ME THIS 24TH DAY 

OF JULY, 2020. 



From: 

Sent time: 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Chantelle, 
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Krystal Kalbol <KKalbol@countyofessex.ca> 

06-28-2019 11:11:55 AM 

Chantelle Rodger <Chantelle.Rodger@enbridge.com> 

Mark Murray <MMurray@uniongas.com> 

RE: County of Essex Municipal Consent Request - 2020 Windsor Line Replacement Project 

As you are aware, Enbridge presented the 2020 Windsor Line Replacement Project to Council in May. Although Council was 
generally supportive of the project, they requested justification (prior to issuing a resolution) on why the Windsor Line is 
essentially being replaced with the same supply (a smaller pipe with a greater pressure) and did not consider future growth 
and expansion within Essex County. 
In addition, there are also concerns as to why the pipeline is not being replaced within a private easement (as per the existing 
alignment) and what alternatives were/are being evaluated to eliminate the easements and utilize the County's right of way. 
As we discussed at our meeting on May 24, the County does have future widening plans for a portion of CR 46 as well as future 
consideration for additional widening along the corridor. 
It is my understanding that prior to issuing Municipal Consent (or any permits) we will require a memo from Enbridge on the 
above concerns in order to circle back with Council on this project. 
Regards, 

From: Chantelle Rodger [mailto:Chantelle.Rodger@enbridge.com] 
Sent: June 27, 2019 3:10 PM 
To: Krystal Kalbol 
Cc: Mark Murray 
Subject: County of Essex Municipal Consent Request - 2020 Windsor Line Replacement Project 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Krystal, 
Please accept this email as our formal submission for Municipal Consent for our 2020 Windsor Line Replacement Project. 
Attached are PDF copies of cross section drawings. Our proposed method of installation is HDD. The attached spreadsheet 
provides a full list of road crossings and stream crossings. I confirm that a complete copy of the alignment together with a USB 
stick containing all of the attached was previously delivered. 
Once you have had an opportunity to review the alignment drawings please provide a response of your Municipal Consent 
approval. 
Should you require any further information or documentation, do not hesitate to contact me. 
Regards, 
Chantelle Rodger 
Advisor Permitting Transmission 

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. 
TEL: 519-436-4600 ext. 5002411 I CELL: 519-350-0557 I chantelle.rodger@enbridge.com 
P.O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON N7M 5Ml 
uniongas.com 
Integrity. Safety. Respect. 


